Chess Group May 24 report

We had a change of venue this month and met at The Old Well. There were only three of us so
two ganged up on one for our game. Sitting in the garden there were a few distractions so
concentration on the game was not always complete. For a while a blackbird feeding it’s
youngster took all our attention. The game came to an abrupt end when the one opponent
pointed out to the two how they could achieve checkmate in one move. A bit embarrassing that
the two of us couldn’t work it out between us!

We agreed that our venue should move to The Old Well in future.



